
 

To all Parents and Guardians: 

On behalf of our Ward 1 City Councillor, Maureen Wilson, the Earl Kitchener School Council is 

encouraging all parents to review and add to the Strathcona and Kirkendall Complete Streets Safety 

Report for the purpose of identifying places in our neighbourhood to introduce traffic calming and safety 

measures for all road users.  We know all students, parents and caregivers  would benefit from seeing 

improved road safety measures, particularly within their route to school.  

The project website has a unique and interactive map to make it easy for participants to place ‘pins’ on 

intersections and segments of road where they have personally identified issues or where they think 

improvements can be made. 

Please look at what issues your neighbours have identified and add your own by December 15, 2024:  

https://engage.hamilton.ca/strathcona-kirkendall-complete-sts  

Thank you,  

Earl Kitchener School Council 

Figure 1:  Complete Steets Safety Report study area. 
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